Inspection notes of the Divisional Forest Officer, Narsipatnam on the

Road Proposals received from the User Agency i.e. Executive Engineer

Panchayati Raj, Paderu for the road proposed from Lammasingi to
Busilikota via Kitumulu in Chintapalli Mandal on 21/10/2014

Inspected the proposed road from Lammasingi to Busilikota via Kitumulu
on 21-10-2014 accompanied with Forest Range Officer, Narsipatnam, l/c
Chintapalli and Asst. Executive Engineer, PR, Chintapalli. The said proposed
road is forest coupe road existing with 3.5 to 4.0 m. width. As per the DGPS

Survey the proposed road starts with GPS readings N:17.84161 E.082.52327 and
ends at N:17.84588 E.082.57823. The proposed road width is 6.5 m. and out of

8,700 m. of total length of the road, 7,526.89 m. length is passing through Compt.
no.1147,1148 & 1149 of Sanivaram R.F. with a diversion of 4.9 ha. There is no
tree growth along the width of the road proposed. The density of the forests on
either side of the proposed width of the road varies from 0 to 0.2. There is an
every necessity for the improvement of this road for the movement of the
villagers of Busilikota and Kitumula for their day to day movement to hospitals
and education for school going children and to improve their marketing facilities
for their agricultural products. It is also essential for the forest department
protection point of view to approach to the other side of the Kalyanapulova to
control illicit acts. There is no violation of work taken place and the required
forest area is unavoidable and no endangered and unique species of flora and

fauna and no protected archeological heritage importance in this locality.
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